
The management and staff of the

Central Secretariat of
the International Organization

for Standardization (ISO)
have the profound sadness to announce
the death of

Mr.

Michael Alan SMITH
Senior Advisor Technical Policy

Standards Department

We will remember Michael Alan Smith
as a valued and dedicated colleague and
we present to the family our sincere
condolences.


